



Yesterday a letter went out explaining how we will be closing at 1pm for the next two Friday afternoons in order to maintain safe staffing ratios and provide children the support needed when they are in school. It is important that we appreciate the difficult position that many schools are in at the moment as staffing have to self isolate or indeed test COVID positive.

This is a small compromise we are making to ensure we are fully operational during the rest of the week and it is important that all pupils except the Key workers identified are collected promptly at 1pm.

All pupils who are able to stay have now been sent a text to confirm their place. If you have not received a text to confirm your place you **must** collect your child from the normal pick up point at 1pm. Thankyou for your continued support. *Mrs D Smith*

CHILDDEN IN NEED



This week we will be supporting Children in need. Let's try and raise as much as we can!

Thursday 12th November

Pudsey Bear colouring and activities to do in their bubbles.

Friday 13th November

Non Uniform day – Be Colourful!! £1 Donation in support of the Charity would be very much appreciated. Thankyou

Attendance

Best attenders last week were 1C – 99.5% Well Done!

Whole school attendance for the week was 91.3%.

Attendance for the year so far is at 93.1%

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness be required.

<u>Class</u>	<u>% Attendance</u>
1C	99.5%
RD	98.3%
3S	97.9%
5C	96.0%
2BS	95.3%
2B	93.0%
6F	92.7%
RM	92.0%
1P	90.4%
6W	89.3%
4B	87.7%
3IW	85.9%
5HM	80.0%
4CS	78.6%

Please ensure your child comes to school every day. If your child is poorly, please remember to call school on <u>01274 545019 option 1</u>, to let us know the reason.

Parent Consultation Calls

Over the next few weeks the class teachers will be making phone calls home as part of the parent consultation for this term. Due to some bubble closures 3S and year 4 have been rescheduled once staff are back in school. If you have not made an appointment with your class teacher you can do so via the school closure email at

schoolclosure@hstb.co.uk

Please check the dates and times for your childs class.



